
 

 

 

PURCHASING AND LOGISTICS DIRECTION 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

Nouadhibou, September 25, 2024 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR SNIM SUPPLIERS 

 

Dear Supplier, 

We are pleased to announce the new initiative by the SOCIETE NATIONALE 

INDUSTRIELLE ET MINIERE (SNIM) regarding the integration of our suppliers onto the SAP 

Ariba platform. This step aims to streamline and centralize the updating of essential 

data through a simplified registration and qualification process. 

When will this transition take place? 

This notice serves as an introduction to our digital transition to SAP Ariba. You will soon 

receive a detailed guide describing the registration process on ARIBA and other 

crucial information for the upcoming steps. Your cooperation is essential in facilitating 

this transition. 

What are the benefits for you? 

- An easy-to-use web portal. 

- A unified method to respond to our tenders. 

- Streamlining and reducing administrative expenses. 

- Centralizing your data and processes in a single portal for smooth interaction 

with SNIM. 

- Continual update of legal information, contact details, and other relevant 

company data. 

- 24 hours a day and 7 days a week access to your commercial transactions with 

SNIM. 

Are there any costs associated with this initiative? 

There are no fees for suppliers. Registration and approval via the Standard Account 

on the platform are free and will allow you to participate in future sourcing events at 

no extra cost. 

How can you obtain more information and training on this initiative? 

A detailed guide will be sent to you shortly to explain the next steps and provide 

functional training on using the SAP Ariba platform. 



 

 

For any questions or additional assistance, please feel free to contact 

[achats@snim.com]. 

We look forward to collaborating with you on this user-friendly platform and thank 

you in advance for your commitment to this important project. 

 

Best regards, 

The Purchasing Department 


